
 

 

BC FERRY & MARINE WORKERS’ UNION 

 
 

NCRSC Notice 
February 14, 2024 

 
North Coast Regional Safety Committee 

Engineering Representative Election 
 

The North Coast Regional Safety Committee engineering representative election will be 
conducted online via Simply Voting. All members in the engineering department in Locals 10 and 
15 are eligible to vote and should receive an email from Simply Voting by end of day today, 
Wednesday, February 14, 2024, with your elector ID (member number) and unique password. 
 
If you do not have an email address with the Union and are eligible to vote, please contact the 
office at nominations@bcfmwu.com or 250.716.3454 to request online access. 
 
 

Voting will close 4:30 pm on Wednesday, March 13, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Shop Stewards:  Please Post on Bulletin Boards” 
 

BC Ferry & Marine Workers’ Union 
1511 Stewart Avenue 
Nanaimo, BC   V9S 4E3 

Union Office Telephone: 1.800.663.7009 or 250.716.3454 
Email: mailroom@bcfmwu.com   Fax: 250.716.3455 
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